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President’s Message 
January 2025 
 
Happy New Year Club Members and friends.   We hope this year finds you in good health and spirits.  Additionally, we 
hope your club will offer you opportunities to enjoy your cars, friends and outings.  
 
In an effort to increase our events/trips, think about an early April two night trip location.  There has been some interest 
expressed for Queen Wilhelmina State Lodge & Park, with stops to and from.   
 
Pray for our Country’s future, our leaders and families.  
 
Tom Linn-Lim 



Central Oklahoma Classic Chevy Club 

Minutes for December 7, 2024 

 

 

Central Ok Classic Chevy Club met at “Rocky’s Bar & Grill” in Edmond for the annual 
Christmas Dinner and gift exchange.  There were 26 or so members present.  As usu-
al, the gifts brought in were separated by “Women’s Gifts” and “Men’s Gifts” by our 
“Sergeant At Arms” Kay Welch. 

President, Tom Linn-Lim, welcomed everybody and introduced Scott, the owner, and 
they talked about a family that Scott is helping.  The family is from Guthrie and has lost 
everything and is needing assistance either monetarily or by gifts.   

Tom asked Billy Overall to ask the blessing before dinner.  Food was delicious and 
plentiful.  After dinner, Tom passed around song sheets and the members started out 
with “Silent Night” with “White Christmas” next and then “Rusty Chevrolet”.  We have 
some very talented singers in our group. 

The annual gift exchange was mildly successful with not a lot of stealing gifts.   

As we adjourned to leave, Tom asked for the group to gather outside for a group pic-
ture.  Doug Bradsher’s grandson took the picture of our group.  He did a great job. 

 

Submitted by: 

 

Annette Myers for Martha Duerksen 

Rodney & Martha Duerksen, & Teresa Linn-Lim are presenting the check to  Francis 
Tuttle Area Vo-Tech school pro-
grams sponsor, Lori Alspaugh in 
November meeting. 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Central Oklahoma Classic Chevy Club Officers 

President: Tom Linn-Lim First Vice-President: Dale Kosa  

Second Vice Presidents: Carolyn Bradsher and Shirley Bynun 

Secretary: Martha Duerksen Treasurer: Teresa Linn-Lim 

January  Birthdays 

Shirley Bynam 

Diane Johnson 

Kay Welch 

  

 

 I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to 
the republic for which it stands, one naƟon, under God, indivisible with liberty and jusƟce 
for all. 

   

Club ApplicaƟons 
and Dues—
Treasurer—PO Box 
893253, Oklahoma 
City, OK 73189 

Central OK Classic Chevy Club hƩps://www.55-   57chevys.com/ 


